
 
 
 
 

THOMAS TOWNSHIP 
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the May 7, 2024, Special School 
Election has been scheduled for Wednesday, May 1, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. at the Thomas Township 
Offices at 249 North Miller Road, Saginaw, Michigan. 
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and the computer being used 
to tabulate the results of the election, counts the votes in the manner prescribed by the law. 
 
 Michael Thayer, Clerk 
 Thomas Township 
 
 
Thomas Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to any individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this public 
meeting.  Persons interested in such services need to contact the Thomas Township Manager's offices at 249 N. Miller Road, Saginaw, Michigan 
48609, by phone at 989-781-0150, or by fax at 989-781-0290 at least five (5) working days prior to the meeting.  In the case that advanced notice 
for accommodations is not possible, every reasonable effort will be made to accommodate the disabled. 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


